
From: Danny Varat
To: Broome, Darryldbroome@aging.sc.gov

Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov
Date: 7/24/2017 4:24:37 PM

Subject: August 16th Opiod Hearing

​I just spoke with Haley Mottel, and Chairman Bedingfield is glad to have the LG as a witness for this hearing. 
Their two requests are that LG touch on how this issue affects seniors and that his total time not exceed 10 
minutes; and I'd like to have 5 of those for questions.

They'll want a copy of his remarks, too.

Thanks

DV
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